
From: Vered Meltzer
To: Laura Jungwirth; Jason Brown
Subject: Fw: Bellaire Court Trees
Date: Sunday, October 6, 2024 6:25:32 PM

Here is another message from a constituent about Bellaire Ct. Thank you!

Get Outlook for Android

From: Mary Gerlach <gerlachmz@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 5, 2024 12:27:07 PM
To: Vered Meltzer <District2@Appleton.org>
Subject: Bellaire Court Trees

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Vered, 
I know you to be an understanding and compassionate person.  I hope you will do your utmost
to save as many trees as possible on the court.  I know one of my two trees will be removed,
but if we can adjust city plans and save as many as possible, like we did when they were going
to remove 13 trees on Tonka Street, that would be wonderful. At that time we convinced them
to only remove 3 trees.  We argued from several stand points, i.e. the real estate value of
homes with mature trees, the esthetic value of the area that brings many dog walkers and
hikers to the neighborhood, and the environmental benefit of mature trees. We are willing to
have a narrow street with parking only on one side, and a one way street if necessary if that
will enable us to preserve more trees.  Thank you for working for the wishes of the neighbors.
We appreciate anything you can do.
Sincerely,
Mary Gerlach
2 Bellaire Court
920-734-5888
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use
caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 
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